
 THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF BROCK 
 
 
 BY-LAW NUMBER 3079-2021 
 
 
BEING A BY-LAW TO AUTHORIZE VOTING BY MAIL FOR THE 2022 MUNICIPAL 
ELECTION AND TO AUTHORIZE THE USE OF AUTOMATIC OPTICAL SCAN VOTE 
TABULATORS  
______________________________________________________________________
________ 
 
WHEREAS Sections 42(1)(a) and (b) of the Municipal Elections Act, 1996, SO 1996, c 32 
provides that the Council of a Municipality may, by by-law, authorize the use of vote-
counting equipment such as optical scan vote tabulators and the use of alternative voting 
methods that do not require electors to attend a voting place in order to vote; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Brock deems it 
desirable to utilize such methods and alternatives during the 2022 Municipal Elections 
which will take place on Monday, October 24, 202;  
 
NOW THEREFORE the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Brock enacts as 
follows: 
 
 
1.  THAT the alternative voting method of “Vote By Mail” is hereby authorized for the 

Municipal Election to be held in 2022; and 
 
 
2.  THAT the Council hereby authorizes the use of optical scanning vote tabulators for 

the purpose of counting ballots received.  
 
 

 
ENACTED and PASSED this 25th DAY OF OCTOBER, 2021 
 
 
______________________    
 _______________________ 
Mayor       Clerk/Deputy CAO 
John Grant       Fernando Lamanna  
 
 
 
 
        
 


